
Webmaster Report 2019 
Quonochontaug Central Beach Fire District 

In June 2019 our website was converted from a non-secure to a secure https website.  This 
was performed by our Information System partner, Brave River Solutions.   This project helps 
protect our website from hackers and phishing of personal information including our directory 
information: addresses, phone numbers and email addresses.  

This spring, in preparation for an updated printed directory, we had a major initiative to have 
members update their online directory information.  There was a huge positive response to 
this initiative- thank you.  The information for the printed directory was generated from the 
website information and ready for printing and for the Merchandise Sales Committee by late 
June.  

Our website, Quonniecentral.org continues to provide valuable information regarding our 
community including:  
• Calendar of events and meetings  
• Directory (password protected)  
• Social event information 
• Recreation information  
• Information about services provided in Quonnie Central Beach and locally  
• Information about Quonnie Central Beach including our governance, budget, and minutes of 

meetings 
•  Photos 

 Reminder: Your email is your user name. If you forgot your password simply click on "Forgot 
your password?" and follow the prompts. You are encouraged to update the information in the 
Directory as needed to keep it accurate and up to date.  

Respectfully submitted, 
Betty Wilson, QCBFD Webmaster.


